
 

 

 

 

C O L L E G E  O F  D E N T U R I S T S  O F  O N T A R I O  

Call for Item Writers for the College of Denturists of Ontario 

(CDO) Written Qualifying Exam 
 

January 7, 2013 

Dear Members: 

The CDO is seeking individuals who would be interested in contributing their time, skills and experience 

in developing test items to be used in the Multiple-choice Qualifying Examination administered by the 

College to entry-to-practice candidates. Participation would involve attending a one day workshop, 

scheduled for January 25, 2013, which would review and give an opportunity to practice sound item 

construction principles along with a two day workshop, scheduled for March 3 and March 4, 2013, 

where all items written by the group would undergo refinement to ensure accuracy and relevancy to 

practice.  The workshops will take place at the CDO in Toronto.  

In order to be considered as a potential item writer, participants must have 5 years of practice 

experience and must be currently engaged in professional practice.  Basic computer skills and comfort 

with using the internet will be required. 

Participants engaged in item writing activities have frequently reported that the work in developing new 

items is professionally rewarding and the opportunity to develop a network of peers engaged in 

contributing back to the profession particularly valuable. 

If you are interested in participating in this important activity, please contact Aslan Stohr by e-mail at 

astohr@denturists-cdo.com or by calling him directly at (416) 925-6331, extension 225, no later than 

January 18, 2013. 

Thank you, 

 

  

Deanna Williams  

Supervisor  

College of Denturists of Ontario 
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